
ND. C. 24/16, dt. 27.07.16 

 

 

To 

The Members of Senate of Priests 

Diocese of Neyyattinkara        

          27.07.2016 

 

 

Dear Rev. Fathers, 

 

 I am happy to inform you that the new Senate of Priests was 

constituted with effect from 01-08-2016. 

 The first meeting of the new Senate of Priests will be held at 10.00 

a.m. on Tuesday, 16-08-2016 in the Bishop’s House, Neyyattinkara. The 

election to different committees will be held during this meeting on 16-08-

2016. 

 By this letter, I ask you and exhort you to participate in this 

important meeting without fail. May God bless you. 

 

Yours fraternally 

 

† Vincent Samuel  

Bishop of Neyyattinkara 

 

 


